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Public Comment #1

From: Dan Burnham

To: Community Development HLCsecretary
Subject: 36 E Victoria

Date: Saturday, July 13, 2024 4:40:29 PM

You don't often get email from dan@topoftheg.com. Learn why this is important

I have no issue with the substance of our neighbor’s project to combine two buildings which is
to be reviewed 7/17 by the full commission, but | want to use this forum to insist that the
neighbor addresses the problem that has been going on for years: people, often several at a
time, occupying for days on end multiple door entrances, and also spilling out to the adjoining
driveway from Anacapa to the parking area adjacent to the Granada and the rear of the units
on Victoria. Being hospitable is undoubtedly proper, but not when it leads to fostering new
encampments that are not directly supported and overseen by the owner.

Respectfully submitted,

Dan Burnham

1216 State Street #801
Santa Barbara, CA 93101
805-455-3021
dan@topoftheg.com





